Great Beginnings Newsletter

January 2021 Issue

Editors: Ms. Tonya, Miss Beth

HIGHLIGHTS

Monthly Goals

This month we will continue work on staying at the table longer with the teacher, along with some motor goals: jumping, and stringing beads.





Parent Notes:

I hope you all had a wonderful break filled with much fun! We had a great start to the year and look forward to much more fun in the coming months! Just a couple of reminders: No school on the 18^{th} & 22^{nd} . Also look for info on Spirit days coming soon!

SHOUTOUT
We hope you all had a
Wonderful Holiday!!
Happy New Year!!

SNEAK PEAK

Hearts

Valentine's Day